
02/03/2023

Dear Parent / Carer,

Year 12 Parents Evening - Thursday 9th March 2023 Appointment Booking

I would like to invite you to attend our face to face parents’ evening on Thursday 9th March
between 1540 and 1815. This is a key event and provides you with an opportunity to discuss your
child’s progress this academic year with their class teachers.

Each appointment will last 7 minutes with an allocated travel time between appointments.

Appointments can be made from today and will close on Thursday 9th March at 1100
Please visit  https://stwilfridsrc.schoolcloud.co.uk  to book your appointments. You will require the
information set out below to log in to the portal.

 Please take a look at the short video on how to log in and add appointments

https://vimeo.com/473882995

For students who study subjects at St Joseph’s, you are  invited to attend St Joseph’s for a face to
face appointment on Tuesday 14th March if you choose to do so, or your child can arrange with
their teacher for a telephone appointment to be scheduled.

Yours sincerely

M.J.Price
Deputy Head teacher

Excellentia per fidem, per scientiam, per adiuvatum

https://stwilfridsrc.schoolcloud.co.uk
https://vimeo.com/473882995

